
 
ELGIN OPP DETACHMENT BOARD 

Mayor Leatham and West Elgin Council 
Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line 
Rodney, ON N0L 2C0 

 
 

June 26, 2025  

 

Dear Mayor Leatham and West Elgin Council,  

Re: Elgin OPP Detachment 2024 Annual Report 

Please find attached a copy of the Elgin County OPP Detachment’s 2024 Annual Report 
for your review. 

If you have any questions regarding the report or would like to arrange for a 
representative of the Detachment Board to attend your Council as a delegation, please 
feel free to contact me directly. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and support. 

Sincerely, 

 
Dave Jenkins 
Chair, Elgin OPP Detachment Board 
dmjenkins95@gmail.com 

 


